
WE’D LIKE YOUR 
FEEDBACK ON 
COMBINED SEWER 
OVERFLOWS!

CSOs are temporary sewer 
discharges to the river during 
periods of heavy rainfall or snow 
melt. Historically, combined sewer 
overflows happen about 22 times 
a year in each sewer district in 
Winnipeg. 

In order to satisfy provincial legislation, 
The City of Winnipeg is considering 
various options to limit overflows, 
protect the health of our rivers and lakes, 
and ensure affordability. Citizens can 
learn more about the options to reduce 
CSOs, and can provide their feedback on 
which option is best for our city.

Please join us for one of the following public 
meetings at the West End Cultural Centre, 
586 Ellice Avenue:

*         Monday, September 14, 2015
	 9-11 a.m., presentation at 9:30 a.m.

*         Tuesday, September 15, 2015
	 5:30-7:30 p.m., presentation at 6 p.m.

If you plan to attend, RSVP at Winnipeg.ca.

If you are unable to attend, but would 
like to share your opinion, you can 
submit your comments:
*         online at 
	 Winnipeg.ca 

*         by email to  
	 wwdfeedback@winnipeg.ca

*         by mail to 
1199 Pacific Ave,  
Winnipeg MB, R3E 3S8,  
Attention: CSO Master Plan

CSO Master Plan Deadline for comments: October 5, 2015


